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Matt, 
  
I'm trying to be responsive to Tom Tobin and finish up cost estimates and task order amendment scope language 
for the active task orders under the HMM contract. 
  
You had recently informed me of your intent to have Vic take a design-delivery role of some type concerning the 
north and south portals of the bored tunnel.  This would shift time away from our construction management task 
order and into our design management task order. 
  
You asked me to hold on anything on my end until you spoke to Alec and Ali about this.  Have you done that and 
should I revise our task order language accordingly?  Also, would you agree that I should split Vic up 50 / 50 
between CM and design; or what other split would you suggest?  I would also think that this assignment would 
begin on or about April 1st once the contract strategy workshop has issued its report.  Do you concur with that 
date? 
  
Thanks. 
  
  
Harry Jarnagan 
Deputy Program Manager 
  
Alaskan Way Viaduct  & 
Seawall Replacement Program 
Seattle, WA 
  
Office: 206-267-6893 
Cell: 209-327-8577 
  


